
From: Powe, Sabrina R. [mailto:Sabrina.Powe@chicagopolice.org]  
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 2:44 PM 

To: Steve Berlin 
Cc: Roberto Nieves 

Subject: Commander Nieves return from Travel 

 

Good Afternoon, 
  
Commander Nieves has returned from his travel to the 2 Day Conference in Washington D.C. 
that occurred from 03 Sep  19 -05 Sep 19. 
Commander Nieves attended in his official capacity in that he was invited by the FBI to attend 
the National Joint Terrorism Task Force Conference to exchange information with other Law 
Enforcement Agencies.  The hosting agency FBI paid for the airfare, lodging and food related to 
this travel. 
  
Should you have any additional questions, the administrative office can be contacted as 
indicated below. 
  
  
Thank You 
 
SABRINA R. POWE 

UNIT SECRETARY 

GANG INVESTIGATIONS DIVISION 
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